

Kayla, Sophia ,and Ashley's September 2025 Newsletter

www.camelotchildrenscenter.com



Themes:

- · Back to School
 - · Fall Fun
 - · Farm

Welcome Fall!

Please check your child's extra clothes box for appropriate size and seasonal clothing. With the cooler weather we'll be having, we'd also appreciate it if you could send a light jacket for those chilly days.

Donation needed this month:

Package of Wipes and a box of tissues! Thank you!





The center is closed on Monday, September 1st for Labor Day. Have a Safe & Fun Holiday!





We are very excited that we get to open up the other side of our room. Karen and Sophia will be working with the younger children on the bigger side and Ashley will be on the smaller side with the older children.

- We would like to welcome all our new friends and their families to the room.
- We would also like to welcome our new teachers Ashley and Sophia to the room!
- We sadly say good-bye to Jenny, she is going back to school and will be subbing in various rooms!





S		MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	S
	1	CENTER CLOSED HAPPY LABOR DAY	2 CAMELOT	3 HAPPY BIRTHDAY HADLEY!	4 MAISY	5 ASHLEY	6
7	8	HAPPY BIRTHDAY MIA!	9 CALLAN	10 WYATT	11 ARCHER	12 CAMELOT	13
14	15	CAMELOT	16 KAYLA	17 AUGUST	18 SYLVIE	19 HAPPY BIRTHDAY WYATT	20
21	22	CAMELOT	23 AIDEN	24 NOAH	25 DEACON	26 ELLA	27
28	29	CAMELOT	30 SOPHIA		Please provide a nutritious snack item for 12 children. Thank You!		